Senior Citizens Commission
Meeting Minutes
January 21, 2013

A meeting of the Senior Citizens Commission was held January 21, 2013 at Velasco Community
House in Freeport.

Attendees:

Martha Sue Westbrook, Mary Talbert, Sammye Moore, Larry Fransher, Shirley Theriot, Jill
Bradshaw, and Ona Johnson.

The meeting was called order by Martha Sue Westbrook at 12:10 p.m.

The first order of business was the approval of the minutes for the December meeting. Sammye
Moore made a motion to approve the minutes. Shirley Theriot 2™, motion passed.

Chairman’s Report:

Martha Sue Westbrook reported that the trip to Galveston was a big success. She had good feedback
on eating at the Golden Corral.

Sub-Committee Report:

Ad — No report

Special Program — Mary Talbert will confirm the program with Brooks Bass for March 18, 2013.
Bingo — Approximately 45 people attended the last Bingo.

Trips — Sammye Moore reported on our April 18" trip to the Wildlife Refuge in Alvin. The manager
suggested that we come after 1:00 p.m. because of school children. The price is $6 per person and
that includes animal food. There is a minimum of 15 people for the $6 price. Sammye reported she

will have the prices of lunch at the February meeting. We did a survey on the trip to Galveston and it
received good ratings.

Food — No report

Decoration — No report

Game Day — Game day is February 18, 2013

Telephone — Sammye Moore updated phone list for 2013.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned — motion Shirley Theriot, 2™ by Mary
Talbert. The meeting was adjourned at 12:45.

Submitted by

Ona Johnson, Secretary



